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Information Technology (IT) has become an integral part of 

modern life. Among its most important functions are the effi-

cient transmission of information and the storage and analysis 

of information. 

Computer scientists use mathematics as they span a range of 

topics from theoretical studies of algorithms, which are a se-

ries of steps understood by someone or something in order to 

complete a task in a given number of steps, and the compu-

tation of implementing computing systems in hardware and 

software. (http://online2.byu.edu/wp-content/

uploads/2013/05/Computer-Scientist-2016.pdf) 

According to Mr. Steven Crumley, Lanier Tech CIS Instructor, 

Workers in Computer Information Systems must have strong 

problem-solving, analytical, and communication skills. Be-

cause they often deal with a number of tasks simultaneously, 

the ability to concentrate and pay close attention to detail 

also is important.  A solid knowledge of decimal, hexadecimal 

and binary number systems is necessary for conversion of ad-

dresses in network design. 

Computer Information Systems courses are available at Lanier 

Tech’s Hall, Forsyth and Barrow campuses.  For more infor-

mation, please visit http://www.laniertech.edu/

AcademicPrograms/LTCPrograms.aspx?id=8 

Thank you to the Math Tutors in the Student Suc-

cess Centers for helping prepare our students for 

their math final exams! 

Math in the Real World: Computer Information Systems (CIS) 

Study for your Math Final 

Tuesday, April 24, 2018 

Oakwood Room 315 or Forsyth Room B144 

Sponsored by LTC’s Student Government Association & LTC Quality Enhancement Plan 
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For more information, contact: 

Susan Baker, QEP Director  sbaker2@laniertech.edu 

Tavarez Holston, Vice President of Academic Affairs tholston@laniertech.edu 

http://www.laniertech.edu/QEP/qep_main.aspx 

Good luck on  

Final Exams! 

Pi Day (3.14.18)  

Update: 

Pies and treats and 

guessing games were 

enjoyed by all! 

How did you  

celebrate? 

Math Haiku Contest 

Write a haiku about math. 

Email your haiku to qep@laniertech.edu by 

Thursday, May 3, 2018. 

All entries will be reviewed for creativity and 

accuracy by a panel of judges. 

The winner will be announced and the    

winning entry will be posted in the next    

issue. 


